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April 11, 2012 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 

The timber sale auction scheduled for April25, 2012 has been cancelled. 

The only sale scheduled to be sold at this auction, ORS060-TS12-101, Hoag Heaven, is 
not accessible due to excessive spring snow. This sale is now scheduled to be sold at the 
next auction which will be held on June 27, 2012. 
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